
A VIRTUAL SPIRITUAL  
SERIES FOR WOMEN

REAL PRESENCE: 
WHAT DOES IT 
MEAN AND WHY 
DOES IT MATTER?

The Archdiocesan Office of Family Life is co-
sponsoring a virtual spiritual series for women 
with the Council of Catholic Women, exploring 
the mystery of the Real Presence of Christ in 
the Eucharist. We will be using the book and 
discussion guide: Real Presence: What Does It 
Mean and Why Does It Matter? by Timothy P. 
O’Malley, published by Ave Maria Press.

Hybrid sessions, 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.
MAY 25: 	 Obstacles to Real Presence

JUNE 1: 	 Real Presence in Scriptures and in the Fathers

JUNE 8: 	 Eucharistic Devotion and Real Presence

In-person only, 5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.
JUNE 15:	 In-person final meeting: adoration, dinner, conclusion and reflections

Register online at https://realpresenceseries.eventbrite.com  

The fee for all sessions is $15.00, which includes dinner. Participants are responsible for getting their own book through the 
following link: www.avemariapress.com/products/real-presence or by calling (800) 282-1865.

For more information, contact the Office of Family Life at 301-853-4546 or visiblesign@adw.org.
 

Hybrid sessions on Wednesday evenings: 
May 25, June 1 and June 8, 2022, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. ET 

Final in-person only meeting
June 15, 5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. ET

All in-person meetings will be held at:
St. Matthias Catholic Church
9475 Annapolis Rd, Lanham, MD 20706 
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